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FILE 
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 72810 
Received: 2/18/2013 9:30:35 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 72810 AT:02-18-2013 at 09:30 AM 
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Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. James DeBorde 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 9564 Richard Dr 
• Fairfield , Ohio 45014 
• USA 
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PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 513 874-0376 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: j.deborde@zoomtown.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• (no utility company name provided?) 
• Name on account: James DeBorde 
• Service address: 9564 Richard Dr 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

The proposed streetcar for the city of Cincinnati should be paid for by the City residents of Cinciimati 
not the surrounding communities . Duke Energys plan to spread the $ 15,000,000.00 (for relocation of 
electric lines etc )among surrounding counties is grossly wrong . This should not be allowed , please 
stop it. 
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